
ATTENTION GENERATORS 

The 2023 Biennial Report module in RCRAInfo is now open to start capturing data. 

Facilities may begin entering data for the 2023 Biennial Hazardous Waste Report; however, 

submittals will not be allowed until after January 1, 2024. This report is due on or before 

March 1, 2024. 

WHO IS REQUIRED TO REPORT? 

• Any facility that was a fully-regulated Large Quantity Generator (LQG) or Small Quantity 

Generator (SQG) during any month. 

• Any facility that treated, stored, or disposed of RCRA hazardous wastes on-site in a waste 

management unit subject to RCRA permitting requirements. 

• Facilities that are on file with DEQ as a LQG or SQG. 

HOW TO FILE 

DEQ requires hazardous waste generators to use the RCRAInfo Biennial Report (BR) module 

to submit the report for 2023. You can access RCRAInfo and instructions in the links below. 

RCRAInfo: https://rcrainfo.epa.gov/rcrainfoprod/action/secured/login 

Instructions: https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/hazwaste/programs/reports/ers.aspx 
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